I started playing the violin when I was four years old. I became good at
violin by practicing multiple times a day. When you begin to play violin, it is
important to make sure you are holding the violin and bow properly. A beginner
will need to practice playing in tune. When you make a mistake, it is important to
correct it and then practice that part several times. Scales are also helpful for
people because they help warm your fingers up and they help you keep them in the
correct positions.

When I was little, I joined a group called Camerata, and after I moved to
Memphis, I started playing with the GPAC youth symphony group, Little Mozart.
Joining a group is helpful because it teaches you how to stay on beat and it gets
you used to playing with other people. As a violin player I have two solo recitals
and two symphony recitals a year. I have also played at nursing homes and played
in Christmas concerts. Playing the violin can be hard, but it can also be a fun
hobby.



